
TEXAS FORENSIC 
SCIENCE COMMISSION
Justice Through Science

1700 North Congress Ave., Suite 445
Austin, Texas 78701

[P] 1.888.296.4232  •  [F] 1.888.305.2432  •  [E] info@fsc.texas.gov

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
June 17, 2020 

 
 
Via E-mail to aliece.watts@nmslabs.com 
 
Ms. Aliece Watts 
NMS Labs 
1200 N. Patterson Ave. 
Winston-Salem, NC  27101 
 

RE: Forensic Science Commission Disclosure No. 20.11 – NMS Labs (Blood 
Alcohol) 

 
Dear Ms. Watts: 
 

At its June 12, 2020 meeting, the Commission considered the referenced disclosure.  Based 
upon the root cause analysis and corrective actions taken by the laboratory, the Commission 
concluded no further action is necessary at this time. 

 
If the laboratory identifies any material changes to the information provided in connection 

with this disclosure, please notify the Commission as soon as possible.  Feel free to contact the 
Commission with any questions or concerns. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 

Leigh M. Savage 
Associate General Counsel 

 
 
 


